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Comments: The Black Hills are a special place. We are fortunate to be the stewards of this land for a short period

of time, and we have the responsibility of maintaining its health for generations to come. Pactola and the Rapid

Creek Watershed, in particular, will provide fresh, clean, and safe water to all residents of the area for years,

assuming we take care of the watershed. I support this withdrawal for the well-being of the area's residents and

the health of the ecological system nearby.


